
 

 

 
DATE: June 12, 2024 

 

TO: Board of Education 

 

FROM: Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 

 

SUBJECT: First Read of Proposed New High School Course Video Editing for 2024-2025 

  

PRESENTED BY: Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer ___________________________________________________________________ 
 
ACTION REQUESTED 

 

Information only - First read of the proposed new high school course Video Editing for 2024-2025. 

Review and provide direction on course adoption. 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 

 

Video Editing is a one-year technical education course emphasizing professional ethics, professional 

videography processes, and professional editing techniques for the video production profession. 

Throughout the course, students assume different roles and responsibilities in video production, ranging 

from director to editor to camera operator to on-screen talent. Students create and produce multiple video 

projects with increasing complexity throughout this class. 

 

This course is for Grades 9-12, and is a year-long course. 
 

RESOURCES REQUIRED: Prop 28 Arts and Music Grant Plan 

 

PREPARED BY:  Shaun Roderick, Director of Educational Services 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attachment: TTUSD Course Description - Introductory Video Editing 


